
5th December 2024 

 

For Classes Nursery to 12 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Please note that students of Classes 4th to 12th, who are not going for the picnic on 9th December 2024 
will have a holiday on that day. They are not required to come to school. However, it will be a regular 
working day for Classes Nursery to 3. 

 

Regards, 

GHPS 

Karol Bagh 


